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Dear Oregon Senators. I am writing you all today in regards to SB 821. I say this for 

not only my own child, but children and families across the state of oregon, that 

sexual related crimes have some of the most adverse effects on people and their 

communities. I strongly oppose SB 821 and I urge Oregon senators to consider 

stronger,timely, and more consistent labeling and tracking of sex offenders in our 

state. As a mental health worker and the family member of people who have endured 

sex offense crimes, I have seen many children, adults, and families whose lives are 

changed forever as the result of sex offense crimes. Please protect our children and 

families. We already have so many health crises. Let’s take a step in fixing that. 

Thank you  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Brandon Hill  


